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Question Time 

 

The minimum enrollment policy is being applied even to honors courses, despite the 

administration’s (and strategic plan’s) stated commitment to the program, low number of 

students who qualify for the program, and the obvious benefit to high-achieving students of 

smaller classes (i.e., courses can be more rigorous and/or writing-intensive). 
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